Dr. Miriam Jones, President
Association of University of New Brunswick Teachers
University of New Brunswick
Fredericton Campus

14 November 2014

Dear Dr. Jones:

I am writing in response to your letter of 3 November 2014 in which you ask about the consultation process and whether there will be further opportunities for consultation beyond the new deadline for written feedback of 16 March 2015.

As indicated in our communication to the University community on 30 October 2014, the Committee is pleased to see the level of interest and engagement and is committed to hearing from people or organizations who have suggestions, questions or concerns about the proposed changes. In the interim, while collecting written feedback, it is the Committee's intention to hold information sessions, similar to those held with the Senates in Fredericton and Saint John, with other groups within the University community.

The Committee anticipates that there will be an opportunity for town hall-style consultations following submission of written feedback.

Respectfully,

Roxanne Fairweather, Chair

**UNB Act Review Steering Committee** 

Roxanne Fainweather